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HANGING OF OVERHEAD SIGNS TO REQUIRE TEMPORARY  

NIGHTTIME LANE CLOSURES ON  

MARTIN LUTHER KING EXPRESSWAY  
  

     LITTLE ROCK (12-14) -- Crews replacing overhead signs on the Martin Luther King 

Expressway (Highway 270) in Hot Springs will require intermittent nighttime lane closures next 

week, according to Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department (AHTD) officials. 

     The sign replacement, located just west of the Central Avenue interchange, will require 

alternating east and west bound lane closures for 10-minute intervals on Tuesday night, 

December 18
th

.  The ramp closures will be in effect between the hours of 11:00 p.m. and 5:00 

a.m., weather permitting.        

     Motorists should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 

zones.       
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